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ALUMNAE TO MEET 

The Alumnae of the Sacred Heart of San Diego will hold their Annual 

Spring Meeting Wednesday, April 19 at 7:30 in the Joseph P. Grace Court­

room, University of San Diego School of Law. 

Barbara Burke, director of USD's Career Counseling and Placement, 

and Dr. Diane Glogowski of Miramar College will discuss the homemaker 

returning to the work force. Burke, who received her M.Ed. in Counselor 

Education from USD, will relate her own personal experiences as a home­

maker and mother who reentered the work force. Glogowski will lead a 

general discussion on the type of preparation needed to return to work. 

Glogowski is currently establishing a career eounseling office at Miramar 

College. She received her Ph.D. from Indiana University and has taught 

at Mesa and Mira Costa Colleges and was formerly co-director of USD's 

Career Counseling & Placement. 

Also attending will be Saras. Finn, First Vice President of the 

National Associated Alumnae of the Sacred Heart who will report on the 

national conferences to be held in St. Louis in 1979 and in San Diego 

1.n 1981. 

The slate of officers presented for election is: President, Janet 

Schweitzer Youmans ( '70) San Diego; Vice-President: Corinne Dolley 

Helena ( '70), San Diego; Marijane Pollak Moon ( '70) San Diego; Recording 

Secretary: Margaret Linden Downs ( '70) Del Mar. Outgoing president is 

Sandra Kiszla Chew ( '68) of San Diego. 
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